
PTO Newsletter, 5-11-2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
CRA NIGHT OUT-  This next Tuesday, May 15th is the last CRA night out from 5-9pm at Zupa’s 
in Sugarhouse. We hope to see many of you there and are grateful for all your support for the 
past night out events. Our school has earned more than $1750.00 through these events and we 
would love to push it to $2000.00.  This is an easy and fun way to support our school. Thanks 
again for your support and we hope to see you Tuesday evening at Zupas! 
 
MOUNTAIN MAN RENDEZVOUS 

The 4th grade mountain man rendezvous is a week away on Friday, May 18th.  4th 
grade parents are invited to attend and help wherever they can.  There are still a few 
spots open to volunteer. Visit sign up genius at 
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10C0F4CA5A62AA0F58-mountain 

This is an exciting half-day annual event from 9:00 am-noon.  Send your 4th grade 
student to school in mountain man attire.  We’d love to have parents dressed up too. 
 
FIELD DAY is Thursday, May 31st. This is such a fun activity to volunteer at. The kids love this 
day and it is so fun to be outside with them enjoying the activities. We would love your help if 
you are available any of the shifts for this day. The following are shifts we could use help with: 
7:30-9:00am set up  
9:00am-12 noon (am Kindergarten and 4th-6th grade participate) 
12 noon-4pm (prep and afternoon games which will involve pm kindergarten and 1-3rd grades) 
and help with take down if you can stay. 
Check sign up genius to sign up for any or all of these shifts. We’d love to see you there and will 
have breakfast and lunch provided for volunteers.  
 
IMPORTANT REIMBURSEMENT INFO- 
If you have any outstanding receipts that need to be turned in for reimbursement, please turn 
them in asap!  With the exception of field day, we need you to turn in all outstanding receipts 
before Memorial Day weekend Friday, May 25th. We are close to wrapping up this year’s 
finances and need to have all receipts submitted in order to reconcile our PTO expenses. You 
can find PTO reimbursement forms right inside the door of the PTO room and once you fill it out 
and attach applicable receipts you can leave it in the PTO box in the main office. Please let us 
know if you have questions regarding this process. Thanks! 
 
BOX TOPS 
Let’s make all our box tops count! We hope that all of you will get the box top app and use it 
throughout the summer. Not only can you continue to cut out your box tops and turn them into 
the school, you can also scan your grocery receipts to receive more money towards our school. 
Look up the box top app and use it throughout the summer to help support our school even 
more. 
 
Thanks again for all your support and help with PTO! 
 
Love, Michelle and Jill 
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